
 

 

 

Date: 15.04.2022 

Field trip in the Indian Sundarbans to be conducted 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is to notify that 

 

Field trip in the Indian Sundarbans to be conducted on 29th – 30th April 

ECSF is scheduled to conduct a research field trip in the Indian Sundarbans on 

the 29th and 30th of April. Science Hands-On students and ECSF scientists are 

to be part of this research trip. 
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